
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 
DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2022/2023 LIVING WAGE RATE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the West Hollywood City Council 
has adopted a revised Living Wage Rate (LWR) by way of 
Ordinance No. 22-1179.  The ordinance will be codified in 
Chapter 3.20 of the West Hollywood Municipal Code “Living 
Wage Requirements for Service Contracts”. The new LWR 
applies to contractors doing business with the City of West 
Hollywood. The new Living Wage Rate is $19.35 per hour 
effective July 1, 2022. 

For services provided to the City and its constituents via 
Social Services Contracts with nonprofit agencies, the 
Ordinance No. 22-1179 provides for a 3-month delay, to 
October 1, 2022, in the implementation of the updated living 
wage rate of $19.35 per hour. This is a one-time exception in 
2022 only to align with the start of the next round of Social 
Services contracts; all other provisions of the Ordinance will 
apply as described in the Ordinance thereafter including 
wage adjustments each July 1. 

BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood 
Melissa Crowder, City Clerk 

 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
 
State of California )  
County of Los Angeles )  
City of West Hollywood )  
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk, and that this document was posted on: 
 
Date:  April 22, 2022 
Signature:\\Alyssa T. Poblador\\   
Office of the City Clerk 


